1280 ARMOUR RD.

December Newsletter

It is the holiday season, and we pray you had a Happy Thanksgiving and will
enjoy a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Debbie and I will be spending
this time with friends, family and many doctors’ visits. We are so thankful for the
birth of our dear Saviour and another year in which to serve him through our church
and Ambassador Baptist Ministries.

God has blessed immensely in 2024 with many churches adding the Bible
Handout Ministry to their outreach program, with many souls being saved, baptized
and added to churches, with open doors of opportunity to sing and preach, by adding
the Rardins to Ambassador Baptist Ministries, along with financial gifts for the
ministry and personal gifts-and on I could go. (Help with trailer repairs, a set of new
tires, with a new to us minivan, two great Bible Handout Conferences, the prayers,
calls, and cards from many). God has been so very good to us, even during a cancer
diagnosis.

At this time, with the planned treatments it will be late spring of 2025 before
we are able to return to a full schedule. If you would like to schedule us for 2025,
please let us know.

Several of my medical team have stated that my cancer is curable, to which
we are thankful. Please know, we are in good spirits and continue to “Trust in the
LORD with all...”. Thank you for all your prayers.

Looking quvvgrd,
Scott & Debbie Netterville
Il Cor. 5:20
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